
Dates for the Term

Dunoon Primary School ELC
Term 2

Eco Group
We have 4 new members of our Eco
Committee; Emily ,  Lauchlan,  Noah
and Ti l ly .  They have been learning
about how we recycle in nursery
and they wil l  be organising the
resources for the nursery to start
potato chi ltt ing and for the Big
Garden Birdwatch happening 24th-
26th January.  
We have a Stay and Play organised
for al l  parents on Monday 27th
January 8.50-9.50 and the Eco
Committee with staff  wi l l  be
organising for our famil ies to take
part in.

Please l ike us on Facebook to stay up to date with what’s going on at Dunoon
Primary School

https://www.facebook.com/dunoonprimary/

S c o t t i s h  C o n c e r t -  F r i d a y  2 4 t h  a t
1 . 3 0 p m
S t a y  a n d  P l a y  M o n d a y  2 7 t h  J a n u a r y
8 . 5 0 - 9 . 5 0  a m
H e a l t h y  E a t i n g  P a r e n t  W o r k s h o p
T u e s d a y  4 t h  F e b r u a r y  2 . 1 5 - 2 . 4 5  p m
C u p p a  a n d  C h a t  a b o u t  N u r s e r y  w i t h
R a c h a e l -  T u e s d a y  1 8 t h  F e b r u a r y
9 . 0 0 - 9 . 3 0  i n  t h e  L u n c h  H a l l
L i t e r a c y  W e e k  3 r d  M a r c h - 7 t h  M a r c h
W o r l d  B o o k  D a y  T h u r s d a y  6 t h  M a r c h
N u r s e r y  S p o n s o r e d  W a l k  M o n d a y
3 1 s t  M a r c h
E a s t e r  C o n c e r t  3 r d  A p r i l  a t  1 0 . 0 0 a m
F a m i l y  E a s t e r  E g g  H u n t  F r i d a y  4 t h
A p r i l  2 . 0 0  p m

Happy New Year and welcome back
to nursery. We hope that everyone
had a relaxing holiday and it has
been lovely having all  of the
children back.

Sponsored Walk
The children wil l  be taking part in a
Sponsored Walk on Monday 31st
March. A sponsorship form is
attached to the Newsletter.  

Helping in Nursery
We are always looking to welcome
family members into nursery. If
anyone would l ike to take time to
read a book, play games, bake,
share their hobby with the children
we would love it for you to come in.
If  you are interested then please
let a member of staff know.Learning

This term some of the chi ldren have
shown an interest in sea creatures and
we have been fol lowing their  interest
with this .  The chi ldren have been
learning about different sea creatures
and we wil l  continue to develop their
learning by l inking it  to the local area
that we l ive in and learning about
Scott ish sea creatures and shel ls .
This term we wil l  be focusing on
identifying and hearing rhyme in
words.  We wil l  be doing this by singing
lots of  dif ferent nursery rhymes,
reading rhyming books and playing
lots of  games about focusing on
rhyme.


